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LIBRARY NEWS 

 

 
Reading Goals are so important to our students. Our teachers have set reading goals for 

their classes to encourage the love of reading. October 17th is the end of our first quarter of 

school. This is a very exciting time for the students and library because it is the time that 

teachers report to the library who has met their reading goal for the last nine weeks. When 

students meet their reading goals, they are honored by our local Lions Club for a job well 

done and will be allowed an extra library time to celebrate their success.  Parties for 

meeting your reading goal the first two quarters of school will be held in the library in 

December. There is still time for students to meet this quarter's reading goal or help them 

to get ready to meet next quarter's reading goal. Have your students read to you or any 

family member to encourage reading. 

Happy Reading 

Mrs. Dial 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanksgiving Lunch 

                    

 

From the Principals Desk 

 

 

  
Dear AE families, 
 
Our yearbook order deadline has been extended until Monday, April 24. If you missed the 
previous deadline and would like to order a yearbook, please use the following link. 
 

Click here to order a yearbook! 
 
The deadline is Monday, April 24. After that, we will not be able to accept orders. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

http://www.usd437.net/
https://www.balfour.com/kansas/auburn/auburn-elementary-school
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Library News 
 

In today’s world of easy access to information, you cannot always trust that the 

information is accurate. How do you choose where to look for correct information? 

The students this month will be learning about trustworthy resources that have 

been around for years. The online Almanac, Encyclopedia, Dictionary, Thesaurus 

and Atlas are trusted resources that give accurate information.  The authors and 

editors of these resources make sure that the information is up to date and 

trustworthy. Next time you need fast, trustworthy information try one of these 

resources, and they will lead you in the right direction. 

  

Happy Reading 

Mrs. Dial 

 Librarian 

Auburn Elementary School 
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Mrs. Manker’s class is still collecting soda tabs to donate to the 
Ronald McDonald House.  We would like to thank everyone 
who has already donated. This year we have collected over 29 
pounds. We will still be collecting soda tabs through the last 
day of school. You can drop off these off at Auburn Elementary  
between 8am – 4pm.  All donations will be given to the Ronald 
McDonald House. 
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

 
April 

25 6th Grade Choir Fest at WRHS 
        7pm – 8pm 
26 EARLY RELEASE – 3pm 
26 6th Grade Orchestra Fest at 

WRHS 7pm – 8pm 
27 6th Grade Band Fest at WRHS 
        7pm – 8pm 
 

May 
2  6th Grade to Capitol Building 
      9am – 1:30pm  
9  5th Grade Band/Orchestra 

Concert 7pm – 8pm 
10 EARLY RELEASE – 3PM 
19 Talent Show 9am – 11am 
22 Field Day 9am – 11am 
     KDNG  1st Grade  2nd Grade 
     Field Day 1:30pm – 3:30pm 
     3rd Grade  4th Grade 
     5th Grade  6th Grade 
24 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL  
        8:45am – 12:45pm 
24 Summer Send Off Parade 
     2:30pm – 3:30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
      
 
          
 
 
  

 

  

 

 

 

      

 
Don’t forget to like us on 

Facebook. Make sure you look 
for the Auburn Elementary Icon 

to “Like” the school. Stay 
informed of activities and events 

happening throughout the 
school year. 

 

 

TRANSPORTATION 
REMINDERS: 

Items not allowed on the bus: 

• Balloons of any kind 
• Large stuffed toys 
• Skateboards 
• Glass containers 
• Animals, bugs, snakes 
• Firearms, explosives, or 

other dangerous objects 
• Skates of any kinds must 

be inside a bag and only 
then can they be 
transported on the bus. 

Students are not allowed to ride 
home with other students. 

 

In order to improve access 
and efficiency, The 
Scratching Post will be 
posted to our school website 
and emailed through 
campus portal for future 
viewing 
(https://usd437.net/schools/
auburn/).  

 

LUNCH PRICES 

Guest Breakfast: $1.65 

Guest Lunch: $3.65 

Extra Milk: $0.50 

To purchase a school lunch for 
yourself, you will need to 
contact the front office by 
9:30am.  Please bring exact 
currency for a guest lunch. 

 

HELPFUL LINKS 

Calendar 

https://usd437.net/calendars/aub
urn.html 

Breakfast and Lunch Menu 

https://www.schoolcafe.com/aub
urnwashburnusd437/menus  

NEW/REPLACEMENT BUS 
CARDS 

Complete the New or Replacement 
Student Bus Cards Form to order a 
new or replacement bus card. After 
the first new or replacement card 
requested, a fee may apply. 

*Kindergarten students do not need 
to order their first card. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1F
AIpQLSfxZIjYhexiU9e6Yx3pstmzfA
GPMiyQljny6YudLPrE1wKBWA/vie
wform 
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